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Email Public Hearing Testimony to: PHC.Testimony@cga.ct.gov 

To Public Health Committee Co-Chairs Senator Terry Gerratana and Representative 

Susan Johnson, and Members of the Public Health Committee: 

I am writing to ask for your support of Raised Bill 5144, An Act Concerning Access to 

Birth Certificates and Parental Health Information for Adoptive Persons. I am an adult 

adoptee born on 8/6/54 in Hartford, CT.  I strongly believe that ALL adult adoptees 

should have access to their original birth certificates, and the bill should be both 

retroactive and prospective.  Give us the right that every other American citizen has – 

access to our original birth certificates.   

Thank you very much for your consideration, please do the right thing, give us the right 

to something everyone else born in the US has. 
Sincerely, 
 
Diane Lyons   
8862 Spectrum Center Blvd. 
San Diego, CA  92123 
858.442.0400 

ddinsd@yahoo.com 
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